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When in Rome, do as Audrey Hepburn would do. Failing that, run off with your ex-boyfriend, carry
suspicious packages through customs, and lie to the person who loves you. . . .

Georgie Beauchamp is totally happy and in love with her wonderful, dependable boyfriend, David. So why
does she always daydream about running into her gorgeous ex-boyfriend Mike? It can’t mean she’s still in
love with him—especially since the cad dumped her so horribly. As luck would have it, when Georgie’s
daydream actually comes true, she is dressed in unglamorous sweats and carrying a curtain rod down the
street, while Mike is driving an expensive sports car and looking better than Brad Pitt at the Oscars. She
longs to have the glamorous life Mike can offer—and starts to think that he might want her back in his arms.

But when he invites her for a weekend in Rome, Georgie is torn. David has always said he’d take her there
for the romantic getaway of a lifetime, but his work keeps him totally tied up. So she must choose: David, all
comfort and reliability, or Mike, all flirtation and butterfly-stomachs. The decision isn’t too hard to make,
and faster than she can say Vespa, she’s off to Rome with Mike, full of plans to frolic on the Spanish Steps
and sip wine in intimate trattorias. But when David shows up unexpectedly, this roman holiday gets a hell of
a lot more complicated. . . .

From the Trade Paperback edition.
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From reader reviews:

Robert Prather:

Have you spare time to get a day? What do you do when you have far more or little spare time? Sure, you
can choose the suitable activity with regard to spend your time. Any person spent their very own spare time
to take a go walking, shopping, or went to typically the Mall. How about open or read a book called When in
Rome...? Maybe it is to get best activity for you. You understand beside you can spend your time together
with your favorite's book, you can smarter than before. Do you agree with its opinion or you have other
opinion?

Cornell Smith:

Do you have something that you like such as book? The book lovers usually prefer to decide on book like
comic, limited story and the biggest an example may be novel. Now, why not trying When in Rome... that
give your enjoyment preference will be satisfied by means of reading this book. Reading addiction all over
the world can be said as the opportunity for people to know world far better then how they react in the
direction of the world. It can't be said constantly that reading addiction only for the geeky man or woman but
for all of you who wants to become success person. So , for all of you who want to start looking at as your
good habit, it is possible to pick When in Rome... become your starter.

Cheryl Thornton:

Is it a person who having spare time in that case spend it whole day through watching television programs or
just resting on the bed? Do you need something new? This When in Rome... can be the respond to, oh how
comes? A book you know. You are therefore out of date, spending your time by reading in this completely
new era is common not a nerd activity. So what these books have than the others?

Ronald Marinelli:

A lot of people said that they feel weary when they reading a e-book. They are directly felt that when they
get a half areas of the book. You can choose the book When in Rome... to make your current reading is
interesting. Your own personal skill of reading ability is developing when you including reading. Try to
choose straightforward book to make you enjoy to see it and mingle the feeling about book and reading
especially. It is to be initially opinion for you to like to available a book and go through it. Beside that the
guide When in Rome... can to be your brand new friend when you're sense alone and confuse with what must
you're doing of the time.
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